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   The Treaty between the Russian Federation and the United 

States of America on Measures for the Further Reduction and 

Limitation of Strategic Offensive Arms signed at Prague on 

April 8, 2010, may be effective and viable only in conditions 

where there is no qualitative or quantitative build-up in the 

missile defense system capabilities of the United States of 

America.  Consequently, the extraordinary events referred to 

in Article XIV of the Treaty also include a build-up in the 

missile defense system capabilities of the United States of 

America such that it would give rise to a threat to the 

strategic nuclear force potential of the Russian Federation. 

 


